
 

 

Our Ref: VNS/LDE 
24th May 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of New Year 12/13 Students 
 
Important change to Year 13 timetables - September 2019 
 
Following a review of our current provision and support provided to Year 13, we are pleased 
to inform you of changes to the structure of the timetable. 
 
From September 2019, Year 13 students will be required to attend the Academy every day 
from 8.45am to 3.05pm.  On Wednesdays, they will be required to remain in the Academy until 
4.00pm. 
 
Many Sixth Forms are moving to this model in Year 13 as it is shown to improve academic 
outcomes for students. Students remaining on site for private study will increase the 
opportunity for intervention sessions and support as we approach the A-Level final exams. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs V Noakes 
Assistant Vice Principal 
& Director of Sixth Form 
 
 


